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Equipment Alert - Honeywell Recalls Hard Hats
Equipment Alert: - Manufacturer Notice – Honeywell Recalls Hard Hats – Added 9/25/2018

Honeywell is recalling Fibre-Metal E2 and North Peak A79 hard hats with a manufacture date of April

2016, May 2016, December 2017 or January 2018.  The hard hats can fail to protect users from impact,

posing a risk of head injury.  Below is a link to the CPSC’s website page regarding this recall.
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